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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

19/12/2024  13:34:202024/5203/P OBJ David Stone This application has already been refused multiple times - this is yet another attempt, with a plan only slightly 

modified, which does not address the objections previously made, and which the Council has previously 

upheld. 

The proposal continues to pose too great a risk to Grade II listed Willow Cottages, which the property abuts, 

whilst offering no public benefit at all. 

This application should also be refused.
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